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Vote by mail has been in effect for nearly 30 years in Oregon with no data showing 

any fraud or irregularities.  Oregon voters, especially the homebound and busy 

working parents, depend upon access to vote by mail. There is no justification for the 

call to return to all in person voting.  It is not what Oregonians want. 


